
To whom it may concern,                                                               5/10/2012

In regards to the Proposed Rulemaking raising the rates to register copyrighted 
materials:

I am against making the registration process more expensive especially in light of 
the Copyright Office and the Library of Congress Mission " To promote the 
progress of science and useful arts, by securing for limited times to authors and 
inventors the exclusive right to their respective writings and discoveries"  (U.S. 
Constitution, Article 1, Section 8 )
This does not promote that mission it only makes it more burdensome and difficult 
to afford for any one trying to register copyrighted material. 

Sincerely,

Scott Farence
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